
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

3rd March 2023 

 

Parents’ Evening – Online Appointment Booking 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Our parents’ evenings this term are: 

 Tuesday 21st March (3.30-5.30pm) (Nursery & Reception, 3.30-6.00pm) 

 Thursday 23rd March (4.00-6.00pm) (Nursery & Reception, 3.30-6.00pm) 

 Thursday 30th March (5.30-7.30pm) (not Nursery & Reception)  

 

We use an online appointment booking system; this allows you to choose your own 

appointment times with teachers. Once you have booked an appointment, you will 

receive email confirmation.   

 

To book an appointment, please visit: https://dentonprimaryschool.schoolcloud.co.uk/  

 

You will be asked to enter some personal details in order to login. Please see the 

attached Parent Guide – How to book an appointment for detailed instructions.  

 

If you do not have access to the internet or experience any issues, please contact the 

school office who will be happy to add appointments on your behalf. 

 

Please get in touch if you have any questions. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         

                                                                 
 
 

Denton C.P. School 

Newsletter 
www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk 

office@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk 

Better Never Stops 

https://dentonprimaryschool.schoolcloud.co.uk/
http://www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk/
mailto:office@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

